CITY OF WASILLA
290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM
NO. 94-09

FROM: Councilman Palin
DATE: February 23, 1994
SUBJECT: Wasilla Brochure

| would like to recommend reconsidering our decision made on February 14, 1994
regarding financing the City of Wasilla promotion brochure.

After doing additional homework on the issue and talking to other municipalities, | have
found it is much more cost effective and obviously much less time consuming for the City
to contract out the task of creating the brochure to the Chamber of Commerce.

Having always been a supporter of the concept of the brochure, but having reservations
as to the extent the City should monetarily contribute, studying the issue further has
provided me answers.

I apologize for my initial obstinate objection to funding the full $12,000.00. | encourage

fellow Council Members to realize the benefits of getting this monkey off our backs and
let the Chamber handle the tas
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